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Club Meeting
This months meeting will be held 
on Thursday June 9th from 7:00 
p.m.   Doors open at 6:00 p.m..

at PUD #3
At 3rd & Cota
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Minutes were read and accepted as 
read.

Treasurers report was read and ac-
cepted as read.

The next work party for the float 
will be Tues. May 24th 10-4 
Mounting rings for planes, 
Chuck and Bob will get 
when they get the carpet.

Dick Robb noted that we need 
to get the tails of the planes on the 
float up for better viewing and that 
styrofoam would work well.

The airplane theme quilt raffle was 
discussed and Tom Strom sr. of-
fered a prize for the club member 
who sells the most tickets. Contact 
Burt Daggett for tickets to sell.  
360-427-6653

The new field at Hunters is still 
too soft - We still need to remove 

the trees and brush hog and roll the 
temp runway. 

Dick Robb noted that there is a fun 
fly at TCMAA May 14th and a Fly-
in on the 28th.

Tom Strom asked if the club was 
interested in doing concessions at 
this year’s pylon races - yes

Dick will show and tell at the next 
meeting.

Welcome new members 
Keith Wood and Ken Nel-
son.

Meeting adjourned 7:50

Pylon race June 25th & 26th

Be sure to note the upcoming 
pylon race dates and keep your 
schedule clear if you want to help 
with either the food or the offici-
ating.

 I’d appreciate you letting me 
know if you are going to be able 
to help so I can get a schedule 
worked up.
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Forest Festival Float construction
Thanks to everyone who donated materials and helped with the construction of the float this year. Special 
thanks to Burt Daggett who donated the trailer and offered to store it.
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                  2011 SHELTON  

                                                 PYLON RACE

JUNE 25th and 26th 2011
Practice and Course Set-up Friday June 24th 

WHERE: Sanderson Field, Shelton Airport, Shelton, WA

WHEN: Test Flying and Course Set-up Friday June 24th .Racing 
Saturday June 25th and Sunday June 26th.Registration opens 8am 
both days.

CLASSES: Bring all of your planes.  The 3 classes with the highest 
registrations will race - Q-40 / Quickie 428 / Quickie APRA / EF-1

CD / Contacts: Eric Ide–360-701-0535 / Dan Nalley–425-306-3730

Remember to bring your favorite sport plane for some after-racing fun-flying Saturday night!!!! 

SEE YA AT THE RACES!



President........................ Tom Strom/..................... (206)246-4258
                ....................... Eric Ide........................... (360)456-3049 
Vice President................ Burt Daggett................... (360)427-6653
Treasurer........................ Charles Kentfield............ (360)866-9473
Secretary........................ Bob Beatty...................... (360)426-5601
Safety Officer.................. John Tupper.................... (360)426-6383

Board Members

Board Member................ Tom Strom/..................... (206)246-4258
                        ............... Eric Ide........................... (360)456-3049 
Board Member................ Jody Diaz........................ (360)427-6102
Board Member................ Stacy Myers.................... (360)426-9367
Board Member................ Bob Beatty...................... (360)426-5601
Board Member................ Burt Daggett................... (360)427-6653
Alt Board Member.......... Bob Mason..................... (360)426-9256
Alt Board Member.......... Chuck Kentfield.............. (360)866-9473

Club Officers

Quilt Raffle
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Dues are $100. 

If you pay by mail send your dues, 
proof of 2011 AMA membership 
and a self addressed stamped 
envelope to the Treasurer:

Chuck Kentfield

3122 Madrona Beach Rd.
Olympia WA 98502

Make checks payable to SFRCF

Burt and Mary have done a beautiful job on this quilt and wish to donate the proceeds of the raffle to the 
club so get a hold of Burt and get some tickets to sell, there will be a prize awarded for the most tickets 
sold
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Club Scheduled Events for 2011

It’s time for 2011 dues, dues are $100.00

Check out our web site at http://sfrcf.quintex.com

January 1st.........................First fly of the year
April 16th..........................Sanderson Field RC flyers annual swap meet 9:00 to 12:00 SHS Sub
June 25th-26th..................Pylon Race  APRA/428/Q-40
July 23rd & 24th................Pylon Race  APRA/428/Q-40
August 20st-21st...............Pylon Race North vs South- Locked
September 24th &25th.....Pylon Race  APRA/428/Q-40 - PROPS Championship
December 8th ...................Christmas Party

Only 1 weekend day open this month,  be sure to check the Events page on our website for changes.
http://sfrcf.quintex.com/event/events.html

Event dates in black are scheduled.    Events in gray are complete.

Our schedule is much reduced this year thanks to the new contract, any club fly-ins 
will most likely be held at the grass field.


